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The Township Office will be closed on Monday, August 5,
2025 in observance of the Civic Holiday in Ontario. We
wish everyone a safe and enjoyable long weekend!

COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULE:

Please note all meetings are hybrid, which means they
are open to the public within the Council Chamber and
virtually via zoom. The Zoom invitation link is available
to all and can be found on the first page of the Regular
Council Agenda.

* Tues. August 12, 2025 @ 9:30am

Meeting dates are subject to change, please visit the
Township Website https.//events.hbmtwp.ca/council
for more information including agendas and supporting
documentation.

HBM SHOP LOCAL CONTEST:

Congratulations to our Shop Local contest winners:
* Helen Moase, 3rd Prize - $75 Belmont Lake Brewery

+ Pam Spooner, 4th Prize - $75 Pharmasave

Next Contest Draw Dates: August 5th and August 19th
« 5th Prize, $75 The Ranch Restaurant
+ 6th Prize, $75 Belmont Small Engine Repair & Sales

Visit https://www.hbmtwp.ca for full contest details and

rules.

OFFICE CLOSURE: STATION PLACE LTC HOME UPDATE:

At the Jul. 8th Regular Council meeting, Aon Long-term Care leaders
Ray Barlow and Michael O’Keefe provided an update and photos of
Station Place.

It's a beautiful home-like 128-bed long-term care facility located on a
10-acre site off Old Norwood Rd in Havelock, with 7 acres devoted to
Station Place. Itis 2 stories, 90,000 sq ft. with 4 self-contained “Home-
Areas” having 32 beds each.

It has one Home-Area dedicated to dementia-care, as well as a large
atrium lobby, fireside lounge, 2 contained garden courtyards, 4 dining
rooms with small kitchen areas, serviced by the main floor kitchen,
private dining rooms, patio café, a place of worship, therapy room,
hair-dressing salon, and gazebo donated by the Lady McGill #471
Ladies Orange Benevolent Association.

Station Place operations will commence in September with a Grand
Opening event to follow on October 24, 2025. Full event details to
follow.

How to Get onto Station Place Wait List: Contact Ontario Health at
Home at: (800) 263-3877 and ask to speak with a Care Coordinator
to get onto the wait list for Station Place. A physician referral is not
required.




